
 

 

          
 
 
 
 
 

 

Monday 23rd May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you may know, in June 2022 the country will celebrate the Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee. 
 
At Christ Church, we are going to celebrate this in school with a range of 
activities, including a dress up day and a party in the afternoon of Friday 
27th May 2022. 
 
In order to do this, please send in a £1 contribution towards the party as 
soon as possible so we can purchase food and drinks for the children to 
celebrate.  
 
On the day, children are encouraged to come to school dressed as 
‘royalty’. This could include dressing as Kings, Queens, Princesses or 
royals from other cultures. We would love to see as many children 
dressed up as possible to celebrate this day. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Ms Booth 
Spiritual and Cultural Lead  
 
 
 
 


